
From: Halligan, Julie
Sent: 11/10/2011 4:26:53 PM
To: Homer, Trina (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=TNHC)
Cc: Shori, Sunil (sunil.shori@cpuc.ca.gov); Cooke, Michelle

(michelle.cooke@cpuc.ca.gov)
Bee:
Subject: Line 101 Review

Hi Trina,

I just spoke with Micheiie about this and she wanted to make sure you were aware. I beiieve Sunil told 
Maybelline already, but just in case, Sunil is still reviewing the Line 101 information and we are not likely 
to get you the letter until Monday. Sunil will be in touch with Joe Medina if he needs anything.

Best,

Julie Halligan

SB GT&S 0278376
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